
 

* * *   REMOTE HEARING NOTICE * * * 
 

TO: Subcommittee on Energy and Mineral Resources  
Members and Staff, Committee on Natural Resources  

  
FROM: The Honorable Alan Lowenthal, Chair 
  
SUBJECT: EMR Legislative Hearing – May 24, 2022 

 

On Tuesday, May 24, 2022, at 2:00 P.M. ET, via Cisco Webex, the Subcommittee on Energy 
and Mineral Resources will hold a remote legislative hearing and will consider the following 
legislation: 
 
 H.R. 2794 (Rep. McCollum) “Boundary Waters Wilderness Protection and Pollution 

Prevention Act” 

The hearing will be livestreamed on the Committee’s YouTube page. A meeting link and the 
participatory list will be sent at a later time.  

Witnesses are by invitation only. 

All Members are invited to participate virtually and, if interested, should send an RSVP by 
Thursday, May 19th at 2:00pm EDT to Charles Olsen at Charles.Olsen@mail.house.gov.  
 
For hearing materials and schedules, please visit U.S. House of Representatives, Committee 
Repository at http://docs.house.gov/. Member submissions for the hearing record may be 
submitted through the Committee’s electronic repository at HNRCDocs@mail.house.gov. If you 
have any questions or if you need further information, please contact Charles Olsen, Policy Aide, 
Subcommittee on Energy and Mineral Resources, at Charles.Olsen@mail.house.gov. 
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